

The Graceful Connection

January 2025



Latest News from Town Village Sterling Heights

Welcome 2025!

As we welcome in the new year, I want to take a moment to reflect on the past year and express my gratitude for the opportunity to be a part of this wonderful community. Every year presents its own challenges but we always come together to support each other and make wonderful new strides, memories and relationships. This year, I hope that we can continue to support each other and create new memories together. I wish you all a happy and healthy new year filled with joy, love and laughter. Thank you, once again, for the opportunity to serve you. I am so blessed to share in your days.

Sheri Sepanak Executive Director

Happy 100th Birthday Jean S.!



MEET OUR TEAM

Sheri Sepanak-Executive Director
Paris Gentry-Business Office Manager
Stacey Jeffries-Dining Services Director
Jason Barbu-Maintenance Director
Chris Orlando-Life Enrichment Director
Logan Miller-Sales Director

